
  

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM KATHY SMITH 

This week's budget town hall was a huge success. I saw many faces that I've known for many 

years and met many new people as well. It is my privilege to represent Sully District on the 

Board of Supervisors and I am thoroughly committed to being responsive to your concerns. I 

appreciated the opportunity to hear your comments and questions at the meeting. Thank you 

for reading our newsletter, and email me anytime if we can do anything for you! 

 

 

For More Information on Sully District Issues: 

 

facebook.com/sullydistrict      |      twitter.com/sullysupervisor 
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Dulles Suburban Center Study 

You are invited to a community meeting with County staff and Supervisor Smith on Tuesday, 

March 29, 2016 at 7:00 pm to learn about the Dulles Suburban Center Study. This study will 

assess current conditions and update recommendations for future land uses and development 

for the 5,000 acre area adjacent to the Washington-Dulles International Airport, along the 

Route 28 and Route 50 corridors. The last Comprehensive review of land use 

recommendations occurred in 1993.  The meeting will take place in the Sully District 

Community Room at 4900 Stonecroft Boulevard.  

For more information, including a map of the area, please visit the study webpage: 

www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpz/dullessuburbancenter . 

  

 Tree Commission Seeks Nominations for 2015 Friends of Trees 

 

The Fairfax County Tree Commission seeks nominations for the 2016 Friends of Trees Awards 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpz/dullessuburbancenter


by Thursday, March 17th. The awards are presented to individuals or organizations that have 

preserved, protected or planted trees. Project must have been completed in calendar year 

2015 or, if a continuing project, have been started in 2015 and have an anticipated life of more 

than one year. 

 

Nomination forms are available online. Completed forms shall be mailed by March 17, and 

sent to the Fairfax County Tree Commission, c/o Urban Forest Management Division, 518, 

12055 Government Center Parkway,  Fairfax, VA 22035-5503. If you have any questions or 

require additonal information please contact Tree Commissioner, Sully District, Karen 

Campblin at ktc1426@gmail.com or 407.496.1273. 

 

Individuals or organizations may be nominated for various tree related projects or programs. 

The individuals or organizations must have demonstrated outstanding conservation-based 

actions in preserving, protecting or planting trees. The following types of projects or programs 

may be nominated: 

 Preservation: projects or programs for land or easement donations, or appropriate tree 

care 

 Education: projects or programs that create publications, interpretive trail development, 

tree marking with identification tags, or presentations to the public about preservation, 

protection or tree planting 

 Planting: projects or programs that conduct seedling plantings, riparian restoration 

plantings or heritage species plantings 

 Maintenance: innovative tree care projects or programs without traditional funding 

sources 

Awards are presented during the county’s Earth Day-Arbor Day events.  

 

The Fairfax County Tree Commission is appointed by the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors. 

The commission provides leadership in developing awareness and an understanding of the 

objectives and methods of tree conservation and assists the county's Urban Forest 

Management Division in the development and maintenance of technical specifications and 

guidelines. 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/trees/treecommission/friends-of-trees-awards.htm 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/trees/treecommission/friends-of-trees-award-nomination-form.pdf
mailto:ktc1426@gmail.com
http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/dpwes/trees/treecommission/friends-of-trees-awards.htm


 

  

 

 

Adult Community Education  

 

Fairfax County Public Schools are offering Adult Community Education Classes. We 

have the current catalog available in our office. Come by to check it out or view the full 

catalog and sign up for classes here: 

 

http://www.fcps.edu/is/ace/index.shtml 

http://www.fcps.edu/is/ace/index.shtml


  

  

 


